[Your name and address]
[Date]
[Landlord’s or agent’s name and address]

Dear Strata,
Re: EV Charging at [Building Address]
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to seek approval from the Strata Committee for the installation of an electric vehicle (EV) charger in my designated parking space, located at [Parking Space Number], within our building’s parking facility.
As an owner of an electric vehicle, I believe that installing an EV charger will not only benefit me but also align with the increasing demand for sustainable living options among our community members. The installation of an EV charger in my parking area would greatly enhance the convenience and accessibility of charging infrastructure for my residence. As further interest in EV ownership grows, it will be a necessary consideration for Strata to assist in providing infrastructure to support EV charging.
Details on the installation can be provided once confirmed by the provider, but the installation will comply with all relevant safety standards and regulations.
The installation company will also provide necessary documentation and certifications to ensure the work meets required codes and standards.
I would be happy to address any concerns or questions that Strata may have regarding this proposal, or providing any additional documentation needed to support my request.
Thank you for considering my request and I look forward to your response.
Kind regards,
[Your Full Name]
